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Welcome to the ELHS Collegiate Academy pages!

· You will need to obtain an SPC ID to request a dual enrollment course.
· Please see the How to Obtain Your SPC ID page to begin this process.
· There is no charge for Pinellas County High School students to apply. Please provide the number to your ELHS School Counselor as soon as you receive it.
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· Please see your ELHS school counselor to discuss the courses that may interest you. Your Counselor will help you to analyze the requirements for the class(es), and help you map out a plan to take DE courses.
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